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Election Board Members 
 

Jessica Brito, Election Commissioner  
Javier Martinez, Deputy Commissioner 

Michelle Castro, Advisor  
Janeth Gonzalez 
Alejandra Diaz 

Jonathan Spanier  
Julio Torres  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 



 
 
Rollcall:  
 
2:01 p.m. 
 
Jessica Brito: Present 
Javier Martinez: Present 
Janeth Gonzalez: Present 
Alejandra Diaz: Excused Absence  
Jonathan Spanier: Present   
Julio Torres: Present  
 
Announcements  
 

Jessica: flyers have arrived! Remember we have until today to submit final design ideas for t-
shirts   

 
Old Business  
 

I. Disqualifications   
a. I have emailed candidates regarding questions on why they were not qualified. This is 

in reference to the candidate missing an application.   
 
New Business  
 

I. Political Parties    
a. Jessica: FIUNITED has submitted their slate, waiting on FIYOU  
b. Jessica: Political Parties & candidates can campaign on social media and they can do 

chapter visits  
c. Jessica: I am sending out an email with an event registration form to all parties 

running, I will cc the board on this.  
d. Jessica: Estimated expense reports are due today to my email or the SGA office 

assistant   
II. Debate 

a. Janeth: I am coming up with the questions for the debate and will have a finalized list 
soon 

b. Jonathan: I have sent food options to the chat, decide on one so Jessica can get it 
ordered. 

c. Julio: I have additional questions for the debate 
d. Javier: Requesting access to the SGA Instagram so we can livestream the debate  
e. Jessica: Email has been sent out to participating candidates so they can RSVP their 

attendance to the debate  
III. Election Business 

i. Jessica: FIUNITED Party has requested having a polling site in the law 
school. Michelle has been notified about this and we are considering doing 
this.  

ii. Jessica: Tori Ann will not be present at the upcoming debate  



iii. Jessica: Michelle has emailed the board about testing the voting polls before 
elections, please submit your availability to do this. This will take place on 
March 24th 
 

 
 
Meeting adjourned at 3:45 p.m.  
Next meeting scheduled for: Monday, March 27th at 2:00 p.m. 
 


